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The West Valley Water District (WVWD) Board of
Directors is excited to announce the unanimous
appointment of long-time water professional and 30-
year Rialto resident Estevan Bennett to fill its Division 4
board vacancy.  

With his appointment, Director Bennett will represent
the communities of Rialto and Colton for the remainder
of the seat’s term that was recently left vacant in
August with the resignation of Director Channing
Hawkins. 

Director Bennett currently serves as the Executive
Director of Rialto Family Health Services, a non-profit
that works to strengthen community support services.

If you would like to read the full press release of
Director Bennett’s appointment please visit,
www.wvwd.org/news.

WVWD’s Service Line Inventory Completed!

West Valley Water District (WVWD) is committed to
safeguarding its community water system from harmful
contaminants. In compliance with the Lead and Copper Rule
Improvements (LCRI) issued by the Environmental Protection
Agency (EPA), WVWD staff recently completed a detailed
inventory of our entire water service line system and is proud to
announce that its water lines are lead-free. 

Now, we need your help! WVWD is encouraging customers to
check their waterlines. Want to participate or learn more? Find
out how by visiting www.wvwd.org/servicelineinventory.
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Upcoming Holiday Closures 
Monday, November 11, 2024 Thursday, November 28, 2024 &

Friday, November 29, 2024

Helpful Tips for the 
Holiday Season

As the holiday season fast approaches, West
Valley Water District (WVWD) would like to
encourage customers to practice easy-to-
follow habits that protect water systems
from harmful contaminants such as fats, oils,
and grease (FOG). 

 Use a sink strainer to keep food out of the   1.
        disposal and place collected food waste  
        into the green waste bin.

   2. Pour cooled FOG into a container and put   
        the container in the trash. 

  3. Before washing, use a paper napkin or 
       paper towel to wipe  FOG  from  dishes 
       and dispose of it in the trash.

Together, we can help ensure our most
valuable resource is protected for
generations to come.

To our WVWD service members
and all those who have served

Top left to right: Janet Harmon: U.S. Air Force; Robert
Teeter: U.S. Marines

Bottom left to right: Alberto Yulo: U.S. Air Force; Cedric
Johnson: U.S. Navy; Sean McNulty: U.S. Army 

 VETERAN’S DAY THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY 


